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    JUNE    BRIDGING CULTURAL BOUNDARIES 

DATE TIME ACTIVITY MASSES IN THE PARISH 

May 30 (Sun) 
Deut 4:32-34,39-40 

 Rom 8: 14-17 

Mt 28: 16-20 

 

8.30 am 

9.00 am 

Livestream:- 

Adoration 

MASS (E) 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY  

Link: youtube.com/c/CHSPgTv 

May 31 (Mon) 

 

6.00 pm 

6.30 pm 

Livestream:- 

Rosary 
MASS 

THE VISITATION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN 

MARY, Feast 
Link: youtu.be/XF_I36Vp4Cw 

Facebook: facebook.com/events/499522484528881 

June 01 (Tue) 
 

 MASS celebrated privately St. Justin, Martyr 

June 02  (Wed) 
 

 
MASS celebrated privately Sts. Marcellinus & Peter, Martyrs 

June 03 (Thu) 
 

 MASS celebrated privately Sts. Charles Lwanga & Companions, Martyrs 

June 04 (Fri) 
 

 MASS celebrated privately  

June 05 (Sat) 
 

MASS celebrated privately St. Boniface, Bishop & Martyr 

June 06 (Sun) 
Ex 24: 3-8 

 Hebr 9: 11-15 

Mk 14: 12-16, 22-26 

 

8.30am 

9.00am 

Livestream:- 

Adoration  
MASS (E) 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF 
CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI), Solemnity 

Link: youtube.com/c/CHSPgTv 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 

May 30 (Sun) 8.30pm RCIA Facilitators Meeting ZOOM 

June 04  (Fri) 8.45pm Callback Virtual bit.ly/callbackvirtual 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 
 

Offerings of Mass Intentions, financial giving of monthly tithing, love offerings or donations to the Parish can be made 

through online transfers to the following designated bank accounts: 
 

 

 

Please email or WhatsApp the Bank-in-Slip to admin@holyspiritcathedral.com or 012-3984909 
 

“God loves a cheerful giver.” – 2 Cor. 9:7 
 

 

 

LET’S FIGHT COVID-19 TOGETHER 

In view of the rising Covid-19 cases, daily MASS will be celebrated privately.  However, weekend MASS 

will be live streamed. During this MCO, let us come together to celebrate the Eucharist online.  For those who 

exhibit symptoms and are quarantined, be assured that we are praying for you.  May God’s love continue to 

protect us! 
 

CLOSING OF MONTH OF MARY 

As we conclude the Month of Mary, let us join Bishop Sebastian Francis in praying the Holy Rosary in unity 

with Pope Francis and the whole world, followed by the Celebration of the Eucharist for the Feast of the 

Visitation:-             Date: 31 May 2021 (Monday)          Time: 6.00pm 

The Rosary & Mass can be followed at the link below: 

YouTube:   youtu.be/XF_I36Vp4Cw 

Facebook:  facebook.com/events/499522484528881 
 

SHARING HOPE 2.0 

Outreach to poor families. How can you help?  

1. Inform CHS office of any families that need help in your neighborhood. 

2. Volunteer to pack or deliver 

3. Donate food/essential items 

4. Cash donation 
 

For those who wish to transfer online to "Cathedral CHS", RHB account no: 20708200039928 or Call CHS 

Parish office.  List of food/essential items is available at the front of CHS office. For details, please contact:  

1) Catherine Tan 019 4565577 

2) Anne Tan (CHS Office) 04-6584909 
 

RITES OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

• Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic Church?   

• Are you unbaptized but recognize a need for spirituality in your life? 

• Are you baptized Catholic or baptized into another religion but never received any formal religious 

education?   

• Are you married to a Catholic and attend Mass but just don’t know what the next 

step is to become one of the Catholic faithful? 

• Are you yearning for something more in your life?  
 

RCIA is the place for you.  Every year adults are welcomed into the Catholic 

Community through RCIA.  It is a learning and loving process in which conversion of 

the heart brings you to Jesus Christ who is our Lord and Saviour.  The next session of 

RCIA will begin on 06 June 2021.  Register at Parish Office by calling 04-6584909 or 

https://tinyurl.com/2xywn73z or QR code.  
 

PSALMS – THE SCHOOL OF PRAYER 

This is a program introduced by PDNEC (Penang Diocese New Evangelization Commission).  It is a form of 

prayer using the Psalms in the Bible.  Psalms were written with the inspiration of Holy Spirit.  Christ Himself 

prayed them as did our Blessed Mother. 
 

In this program, you will:- 

1) Discover a rich school of prayer for all life’s circumstances. 

2) Experience the transforming power of the Responsorial Psalms 

3) Learn how to meditate Psalms using Lectio Divina 

4) Gain insights into how Psalms foretell the life and mission of Jesus 

5) Encounter how Psalms can empower your prayer life and relationship with the Trinity. 
 

Details of the program and links to register are as follows:- 
 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=10226056502859129&set=gm.860287208031555&type=3  
 

https://forms.gle/CyvhG95GbMwYDH7M6 
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MUSINGS DURING THE PANDEMIC – OUR CHS WEEKLY REFLECTIONS 

Our CHS weekly reflections, Musings During The Pandemic, are available on our website to help you draw 

closer to God through the testimonies of our brothers and sisters in Christ. These personal sharings are 

meant to help you see God working in all of us, and help us understand that if God can do it for them, He 

can also do it for us.  
 

If you have experienced God’s grace and mercy, share them with your brothers and sisters so that your story 

can encourage someone not to give up hope even though the situation looks hopeless but to depend fully on 

God to save us. Please keep the length to one A4 size page. 
 

Share your testimony with us and send them to:- chsmusings@gmail.com 
 

MAY 2021 – ROSARY MARATHON 

Dear All, greetings to you on this special month dedicated to Mother Mary.  Let us join Pope Francis and 

the whole world, in dedicating this month of May to global rosary 'marathon' for the end of the COVID-19 

pandemic.  The Holy Rosary will be recited at a particular shrine each day with a specific intention 

throughout the month of May.  Let us remain united in prayerful solidarity. 
 

In Christ, 

Bishop Sebastian Francis 
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